Humble Energy, Inc.

447 Broadway, 2nd Floor
Unit 103

New York, NY 10013

January 23, 2024- Supplemental Information Disclosure for Humble Energy, Inc. (the
“Company”):

The Company has signed a letter of intent with PanMeridian KS Holdings, LLC. No additional
details of the letter of intent will be made public at this time.

The Company invites the public to follow the new Twitter [X] site for updates and information:
@HUMLIr



